Tel: 01.293 447333 www.stch.org.uk

Ms Helen Kent Chairman Crawley Bridge Club. 24th December 2019

Dear Helen

Thank you for your generous donation of £300.00 from Crawley Bridger Club's charity Christmas collection. A receipt is enclosed.

Your kindness will allow St. Catherine's to continue to support patients and their families both in the Hospice and their homes.

We appreciate your support.

Yours sincerely

Mrs SM Lee Hon. Treasurer

From: Crawley Down, Copthorne & Turners Hill Friends.



